MINUTES — NOVEMER 29, 2022

BERGENFIELD MAYOR'S SENIOR CITIZENS ADVISORY COMMITTEE

Meeting opened on Thursday, November 29, 2022 at 9:30 am instead of our regular meeting date of
December 1, 2022 (due to other committee commitments) with the salute to the flag and a moment of
silence for our service men and women and all who have died from Covid 19 and other disasters
throughout the country in the past months. All committee members were present.

TREASURER’S REPORT:

Checking Account: $ 4,197.29

Budget: 6,900.00

Kitty: 1,146.00

Postage: 34.55

OLD BUSIMESS: ‘

November 16, 2022 — The Brownstone Luncheon and entertainment. Attended by about 44 seniors.
Food and entertainment were great. A good time had by ali.

Regarding our Christmas/Holiday party at St. Anthony Church, including the committee and student help
we have about 100 people attending. Also, as per the caterer, due to food shortage, salad may not be
available, but a substitution can be provided. Will be confirmed at order time.

Set up and serving duties were assigned and reviewed. VP Marge Alfano checked with St. Anthony

Church regarding ice machine repair. All done. They have
ice.

Reviewed a prospective venue for next year, Ceasars at Atlantic City. More details to follow.

With no further business for discussion,

Meeting adjourned at 9.55 am.

Submitted by: Annette Roge, Secretary

Next official meeting on regular meeting date of January 5, 2023




